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St Fintan’s National School 

Uniform Policy 
 

Introduction 
The purpose of the St.Fintan’s Ns uniform is to give a sense of identity and 
unity and to develop a pride in the school and its environs.  It is important for 
parents to understand that children are expected to wear the uniforms at all 
times and their tracksuits when required.  It is permissible for children to wear 
their school tracksuits as uniform if they do not have P.E.  
 
Change of Uniform  
Following requests from parents regarding changing aspects of the school 
uniform the Board of Management initiated a consultation process with 
members of the school community. As a result from September 2016 the 
uniform of St. Fintan’s NS is as follows: 
 

 Crested navy v-neck sweatshirt with red piping (New) 

 Crested red aertex/polo shirt (No change) 

 Navy trousers/ skirt (No change) 

 Navy tights/socks (No change) 

 Black or Navy shoes (No change) 
 
On PE days the uniform will be:  

 Crested navy sweatshirt with red piping (Same as uniform) 

 Crested red aertex/polo shirt (No change) 

 Crested Navy tracksuit bottom and/or shorts (New) 

 Navy tights/socks (No change) 

 Runners suitable for PE (No change) 
 
Long hair must be tied back. Only stud earrings are permitted. 
  
Only the uniform and tracksuits appropriate to St Fintan’s are allowed in the 
school and this policy is strongly supported by the Board of Management. If a 
child is not wearing the appropriate uniform, it is expected that parents will 
furnish a note to explain the omission.   
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